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PLENARY MEETING OF 21 SEPTEMBER 1992

At a meeting this morning in Dublin Castle, Plenary considered 
a further progress report from the Committee which had been 
established on 2 September. Plenary accepted the report and 
requested the Committee to continue its work. A further 
report will be made to Plenary either towards the end of the 
current sittings in Dublin or next week in Belfast.


